Wang, Maura (Shenzhen)

From: oetech@fcc.gov

Sent: 201852 59HEHH 22:46

To: Zhang, Moon-HJ (Shenzhen)

Subject: Response to Inquiry to FCC (Tracking Number 639275)

Inquiry on 02/08/2018 :
Inquiry:
Dear Sir/Madam,

| have one wireless charger applying for the FCC ID certificate of FCC part 18.
Pls. find the attachment for the human RF exposure report.

The declared frequecy is 110KHz-205KHz but we measure the frequency range is 113.4KHz to 179.5KHz and other
infomation you can find the RF exposure report.

Can | start the FCC part 18 test next step?Thank you very much.

FCC response on 02/08/2018

There is no attachment with the inquiry. Please re-upload the attachment.

---Reply from Customer on 02/08/2018---

Dear Sir/Madam,
Please find attached MPE report.
Thanks!

FCC response on 02/09/2018

Thank you for your inquiry. Please add a column to each of the data tables indicating the test frequency. After this
is complete you may proceed with the filing. No response is necessary.

Attachment Details:
MPE report

Do not reply to this message. Please select the Reply to an Inquiry Response link from the OET Inquiry System to add
any additional information pertaining to this inquiry.




